Hi to one and all!
Most of you will know by now that this morning’s event had to be cancelled due to the early, winter snowfall. Unfortunately it’s just one of those things and out of our control.
However, BPRC would like to wish all the best to those members that are moving on to the 3.3K fun run or the more challenging 10K Cheddleton Pudding Run this afternoon.
It’s a true measure of many entrants’ progress and fitness that they can summon up the energy and the willingness to take up this challenge.
We and all the other, probably envious, members will be with you in mind if not in BODY.

Good running/walking, from BPRC.

